
 

 
 
 

Thank you for Attending 
Kailasa Canada’s Tamil 

Heritage Month 2022 
Celebrations  

 
 January 29, 2022 

 
I am pleased to extend greetings to everyone joining Kailasa Canada’s Tamil Heritage 
Month 2022 Celebrations hosted by Kailasa Canada in collaboration with Shrikailasa 
Uniting Nations for Feminine Empowerment and Gender Equality.  

I wish to further recognize the Supreme Pontiff of Hinduism, Jagatguru 
Mahasannidhanam, His Divine Holiness Bhagavan Nithyananda Paramashivam, for 
guiding Kailasa Canada to continue working to advance gender equality and preserve 
Tamil and Hindu heritage. Thank you for hosting this special event on Tamil Women 
of Excellence. 
 
The City of Vaughan proudly recognizes Tamil Heritage Month in January as a 
meaningful way to recognize Tamil Canadians’ enduring city-building and nation-
building contributions.  
 
I want to express my gratitude and appreciation to Vaughan’s Tamil community for 
their dedicated efforts to position Vaughan as a city of choice.  

 
Please accept my best wishes for a series of successful events. Happy Tamil Heritage 
Month! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, P.C.  
Mayor  


